
 

Save the Date
“Class of 2017 Senior Banquet Event”

Dear Parents,

This summer marks the start of an exciting time of year as we guide our children through the 
college process and prepare them for their “Senior Journey.”  The class of 2017’s first parent/
student FUND RAISING event is the “Senior Banquet.”  It will be held on Wednesday, 
November 9, 2016 at Leonard’s Palazzo in Great Neck. 

This “kick-off” celebration has been a Manhasset tradition.  The purpose of the evening is to 
gather students, parents/guardians, and administrators to reflect on friendships and experiences 
shared over the years, as well as raise money that will fund our senior’s Magical Frolic event on 
graduation night. 

*Raffles and silent auction at the banquet are instrumental in generating funds to support 
the Frolic and… WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Now is the perfect time to begin thinking of how you would like to donate.  As you go about 
your outings we ask that you please consider helping Lisa Troia and Christine Andriotis, our 
Fundraising Team coordinators.  The success of the evening depends on your participation.

*Below are some suggestions that have generated revenue in past years, but feel free to donate 
your own basket idea, raffles, auction items, and gift card(s).  No Donations are too big or too 
small.  An Americana Gift Card has been opened up under “MHS Class of 2017 Sr. Banquet” if 
you would like to make a monetary donation as well.

• Super Bowl, theater, concert tickets                    Gift cards: Target, DD, Starbucks 
• Vacation Get Aways                                             Container Store, Pottery Barn Teen
• Jewelry/handbags/scarves                                    I-Pod, I-Home, Alarm Clocks 
• Golf outings                                                         TV’s, microwave, small refrigerator
• Holiday items                                                       XL-bed linens, towels
• Bed, Bath & Beyond Gift Cards

*Drop your donations to Lisa Troia @ 203 Aldershot Ln.  Any questions please contact Lisa 
Troia @ trioacaddy@aol.com or Christine Andriotis @ ccarbia@fxnetworks.com    (DROP 
OFF DEADLINE IS OCTOBER 14th)

Thank you for your support,

Senior Banquet Co-Chairs:

Maria Frankis, frankisfamily@msn.com - 516-458-0808
Marilena Katopodis, nmask1@yahoo.com - 516-695-0810
______________________________________________________________________________

The Manhasset SCA is a 501c (3) non-profit organization. Post office Box 33 Manhasset, NY 11030
WWW.Manhassetsca.org
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